
No.F.2(71 )-LEEB/2024/45 
Government of Tripura 

Department of Higher Education 
Law Entrance Examination Board 

Dated, Agartala, the 21"August, 2024 

NOTIFICATION FOR POSTPONEMENT OF LAW ENTRANCE 
EXAMINATION, 2024 

o ; The Law Entrance Examination, 2024 scheduled to be held on 21" August, 2024 

(Wednesday) is hereby postponed due to unavoidable circumstances and the 
rescheduled date of the Law Entrance Examination, 2024 will be published shortly. 

This is issued with the approval of the Higher Authority. 

b 
(Dr. P.S.Adhya) 

Chairman 

Law Entrance Examination Board, 2024 


